
I knew Brandon back in 1999 to 2000.  His style of artwork was rather on the dark side of fantasy.  I really like the
pieces he did for me.  I wish we had stayed in contact with each other.  He's a gifted artist.

MC,
If you get this message, please contact me.  I would really like to talk to you.

If anyone knows a Brandon McCullah from Oregon (I think he lived in Eugene back in the day).  He'll know who I am .
. . tell him we met in Utah when he was going to school here.  Please tell him to drop me an email.  I would very much
enjoy getting him involved with this project.  We talked about it a lot, and he was very excited to do the illustrations. 
He goes by the nickname of MC.

MC, I've called the people you stayed with in Utah while you were going to school here, but they don't have your
contact information anymore.  It's been a long search that has given me only a dead end.  I hope to hear from you soon.

Mike


	Return to:
	Ispyn
	Mulik


